28 guf

RUST 'N PIECES THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB OF MANITOBA P.O. BOX 1074, WINNIPEG, MANITOBA, CANADA, R3C 2x4 VOLUME 9 SEPTEMBER 1995 NUMBER 9

PRESIDENT AND ACTING EDITOR - JIM HARRISON - 837-9093 SECRETARY AND LIBRARIAN - MIKE BARASCHUK - 757-2368 TREASURER - SIGGI KLANN - 668-7679 PROPERTY MANAGER - RAY HOUDE - 253-9059

PRESIDENT'S NOTES

We are changing our meeting place for our September meeting. Irv Lowen invites the club members to the Health Sciences Centre for our September 26 meeting. We will be able to use the ward meeting room. Irv has gotten his voice back and is looking forward to seeing us. Irv is on ward GD 3, which is most easily reached from William Ave.

Don't forget the annual corn roast at Pat and John Choquette's, Sat. Sept. 16. Meet at the Salisbury House Route 90, between Red River Colledge and Logan Ave. at noon.

Participation of members in the Manitoba Classic and Antique Auto Club show will be appreciated. Whether you enter a vehicle or not, spending some time at our display can be an enjoyable experience (a good way of getting leads on parts etc. and conversing with motorcyclists, past and present):

Jim H.

IRV OUT FOR SOME FRESH AIR

Irv Lowen had an outing in the fresh air recently. Barry Seib arranged to have Irv transported to his place for a visit. Refreshments were served and some of Irv's friends and relatives had a nice visit with him. I was able to attend and extend my thanks to Barry, and his family, for their hospitality.

Jim H.

P.S. to Irv; when your diet permits I will be happy to treat you to a rum and coke!

Minutes of AMCM meeting Aug. 29, 95

Six members, two on bikes, showed up for another casual get together at Woodhaven Comm. Club. The lightening in the distance didn't bother us at first, but.....

Keith rode his new Honda twin, a 350, me thinks, bought for the kids down to show us all. He stole it from some lady, he says. I wish I could find a steal. He's put Triumph mufflers on it but it still doesn't sound British. It's in excellent shape. If you were at The Corn Roast at the Choquettes you could have seen it.

Ross M. had applications on his person and some of us were convinced to enter the Antique Car Show with our bikes...... should be fun....on Oct 6,7,8 weekend. Call Ross at home....
831-8165 or work 344-5459 if you don't want to be left out.....

We spent the rest of the evening curing all the world's ills. It's amazing what a few highly intelligent bikers can come up with...if only the rest of the world would listen. We departed with a light rain falling. G-D-3 AT. HEALTH SCIENCES

Next meeting Sept. 26,95 (NOTE OF THE OF

SEE PRESIDENT'S NOTES.

THE BOOKWORM

And here's a couple of prayers I came across ...in a bike mag...what a surprise.....

Lord help me keep my big mouth shut until I know what I am talking about!!!! Lord, grant me the serenity to accept the things I can not change, the courage to change the things I can, and the wisdom to hide the bodies of the people I had to kill because they pissed me off!!!